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December 30th, 2024 

ZIM Container Service Pacific (ZCP) – 
Charleston Terminal Change 

  

Dear ZIM Customer, 

  

We would like to update you that ZIM Container Service Pacific (ZCP) will be moving from 
Hugh K. Leatherman Terminal (HTL) to Wando Welch Terminal N59 (WWT) due to operational 
reason. This change will take effect starting with the ZIM Mount Rainier 6, W, ETA in 
Charleston on December 30th. 

  

Schedule is updated on ZIM’s website. 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding in this 
matter. 

 

For additional information related to your shipment, please contact your Account Owner or 
local ZIM Customer Service team. 

  

Sincerely, 

ZIM Integrated Shipping 

https://url-shield.securence.com/?p=1.0&r=aroxas@constellationlogistics.com&sid=1735688783856-094-00169240&s=4jdzqiri&n=bsqpr2b76&ms=3.0,2.5,0.0,0.5&u=https://kijwsr5ab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f%3D001yUXvmb7J1s8rLrZpI6iaGBvsvF1Db0dHactoyMZSn8NARIRf-WQHI313KCI9vVLaLVrLHIf4g5aGGUlXAPqitTeUEmRian7NB5TdjjAu8NTNZ6CCJRTNwKXvthsrOOgJO19_0ms4e5Y2b0PQcBGmaA%3D%3D%26c%3DSVXaFugPIiUReLW5lNxzmyDKX2s4rVm_4udqSJPQ3WUlR0jC4DcUcA%3D%3D%26ch%3D27SF_UCHR3nwufzPkGLTEXJc_ttXPzqOA5wYBAd4LaUeAmlc6utiWA%3D%3D


  

 


